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MEMORANDUM

DATE : December 4, 2015

TO ALL SUGAR MILLS / PLANTERS ASSOCIATIONS
FROM: THE ADMINISTRATOR

SUBJECT:  TAXPAYERS IDENTIFICATION NUMBER (TIN) IN SUGAR QUEDANS

In ., a meeting with the Sugar Traders Association of the Philippings, the
problem that continues to delay processing of sugar withdrawals is the
occurrence of invalid TIN reflected by the sugar mills in the quedans. This affects
the flow of sugar from the mills” warehouses to their intended markets.

For smooth flow of sugar to the market and balanced supply situation all
over the country, all sugar mills / planters associations are enjoined to ensure the
implementation of BIR Memorandum dated January 20, 2015 and that the correct
TIN of the sugar planters / owners must be reflected in the sugar quedans to
avoid delays in the processing of withdrawals. Please note that BIR Forms 1901
and 2303 are the best sources of a particular planter’s TIN.

Further, please be informed that the traders are requesting SRA to come up
with a policy issuance of “No TIN, No Quedan Signing” by the Regulation Officers.
In as much as this matter is under consideration, we request your comments on
this proposed policy as this would have direct effect on your cane sourcing.

For your guidance.
MA. REG&N% AUTISTA-MARTIN
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